Volunteer & Activity Newsletter

Fall 2024

We sure had a great summer here; packed with so many great activities and memories! We enjoyed the fantastic warm and breezy weather on many days and watched the flowers and vegetables grow outside when it was too hot to be outside.

Our residents thoroughly enjoyed venturing out into the community for our weekly outings. On other days, we welcomed our entertainers Angelo, Todd, Z Praise, the Jam Stars, Johnny G, Mike & Marie and Robyn. Our Aides kept everyone busy!

Our Volunteers had a very successful summer in multiple ways too! Our Summer Junior Aide program kicked things off in June and continued through August. These students completed a collective two hundred and fifty hours of service.

Our 25th Annual Golf Outing brought in over \$12,700 dollars and our Erie Gives preliminary total was \$4,271 dollars. Both of these events are key to meeting our fundraising goals for the year. This year's project is to purchase new furniture for our internet cafe and a 65 inch television for our main dining room. We are happy to say that this project has been fully funded!

The holidays are coming up and we often have many requests for private visiting areas. While we try hard to accommodate everyone, it is necessary for families to make reservations through our Activities Department on a first come basis. Please make sure you give us at least a week's notice to reserve your space. Thank you.

Stay tuned to our website and social media sites for updates, photos, and current fundraising events. Happy fall ya'll!

What's Next?



Auction & Bake Sale

12/20, 2:00 Annual Unit Parties

No

Keeping Our Residents Healthy

September began our fall vaccine clinics. The process has begun to provide the Prevnar 20 Pneumococcal and RSV vaccines in late September. Flu vaccines will be provided the 1st week of October. We'll have a Covid-19 clinic on October 14th. Questions? Call ext. 207













Photos from our 25th Annual Golf Outing

We had such a great day and are already eager for next year's event! Thanks to our community support, and support from our employees, volunteers, golfers, vendors and sponsors, we raised over \$12,700 and fully funded our current lounge furniture replacement! Thank you all!



Welcome Deacon Kevin!

Please help welcome Deacon Kevin. Kevin comes to us from Blessed Sacrament and has a bit of history with PRM and its residents. Kevin's Aunt Mary was here and his Uncle Tom helped redesign and maintain the "Kunik Garden". Deacon will be doing Sunday Communion Services at 9:30 a.m. and is handling all Catholic support services. Welcome aboard Deacon Kevin!



Memorials & Oonations

We thank the following for their financial or other contributions to the Pleasant Ridge Manor Friends Forever:

Sandra Boothe/Sher Tucci Superior Vending

Thank you 2024 Golf Sponsors!

ACE Sponsors:

ABC Supply Company
First National Bank
Perry Construction Group Inc.
UPMC

The Zukor Club

Eagle Sponsors:

HUB International
Quinn Law Firm
USI Insurance Services Inc.
The Zukor Club
Diagnostic X-Ray
Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield
Birdie Sponsors:

Blackburn's Medical Supply
DeSantis Janitor Supply
Definiti
Symbria

Roth Marz Partnership

Par Sponsors:

AFSCME 1771, Bay City Associates in Podiatry, Coca Cola Bottling, Mariner Institutional, Dr. E. Wichramasinghe, MD, Gurtler Industries, Knights of St. Building Assoc., McShane Welding Co., David Mitchell, Superior Vending, OPTUM, Society of Holy Trinity, Thomas S. Talarico, Vision Benefits of America, Wm. T. Spaeder Co., The Mean Machine, Knox, McLaughlin, Gornall & Sennett, Erie FCU, Edder Funeral Home, Northwest Restoration Inc., The Newcomb Family, Hagan Business Machines, Northwest Bank.

Did You Know? A message from a student volunteer

I have had the opportunity to volunteer at PRM for the past few years, and it has been both fun and rewarding! At first, I was nervous, but everyone was so welcoming and encouraged me to challenge myself and take advantage of the opportunity I had to gain new experiences. There are so many opportunities to serve others, as well as opportunities to learn and grow for yourself. The residents, staff, and other volunteers are all so friendly, you can't help but enjoy the time spent here! I have been able to learn that there is so much more to healthcare than what meets the eve. I have learned so much about what it means to care. Spending time with the residents either in activities, transporting to therapy, or visiting with someone has allowed me to meet so many people who have so much to share! I have enjoyed learning from so many different people what it means to be a good person. I truly love coming to PRM and I know that I will continue to volunteer there. I am so grateful for all I have learned and will continue to learn. Julie. D.

Platinum Transparency 2024

Candid.

Visit guidestar.org for more details about the Friends Forever



8300 West Ridge Road Girard PA 16417 Phone: (814) 474-5521

Fax: (814) 474-2307

www.pleasantridgemanor.com

VOLUNTEER & ACTIVITIES NEWSLETTER

BRAD DONOR, Executive Director EMMA TRUMP, Dir. of Nursing TERRY NYBERG, Pres. PRM Friends Chief & Co Editors: LeeAnn Krahe, Jane Dorler & Craig Heuser

PLEASANT RIDGE MANOR **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

Brenton Davis, County Executive Paul Lichtenwalter, Treasurer Karen Chillcott, Secretary

Terry Scutella, Board Chair Chris Drexel, Vice Chair

Andre' Horton Charlie Bayle Jim Winarski Ellen Schauerman Rock Copeland





pleasantridgemanor





facebook.com/PleasantRidgeManor & The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization



Friends Forever Volunteers

The Friends Forever Volunteer Organization, through their partnership with Pleasant Ridge Manor, provide charitable work, human and financial support to Pleasant Ridge Manor so it can be successful in its mission to provide quality medical and nursing home care. This partnership enhances and improves the quality of the lives of the residents living and receiving therapy at Pleasant Ridge Manor.